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I live in Yarmouth and I strongly support the use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as
part of the Casco Bay Trail bike & pedestrian trail.  I’ve lived in other towns that have
great biking trails that get much use for both recreation and commuting uses.  These 
types of trails are a huge bonus to any community that supports their regular use and 
upkeep.


